HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

Special Meeting

January 30, 2006

2:45 P.M.

Members present:  Sarah Kuhn-teacher, Donna Ghaderi- teacher (library/media specialist), Mary Borders – teacher, Donna Keeney-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

The January 23rd meeting was canceled due to reading textbook adoption meetings for the staff.  Today’s meeting is considered a special meeting; however it is to cover the regular January agenda.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed January agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented.

Minutes from the December SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.

Mrs. Handel introduced Donna Propes, Howevalley FRYSC Coordinator to the group.  Mrs. Propes presented her continuation grant for the 2006-2007 school year.  Committee approved the grant as presented.

A second draft was presented of the Wellness Policy based on recommendations for changes in December.  In order to have a policy in place the committee chose to establish a basic policy to be revised once the district finishes work on its policy.  Policy was approved as presented.

Mrs. Handel presented draft parent surveys and student surveys that she had developed.  SBDM members gave suggestions for revisions.  Surveys will serve as a needs assessment for CSIP planning.  Surveys go out to families on Friday, Feb. 10th.  

Student surveys will be completed in the classrooms.

Accident reports for November, December, and January will be reviewed at the January meeting.

School activities budget was presented for review.

Mrs. Handel discussed the district wide textbook selection process and the recommendations from those meetings.  The overall consensus was to go with Scott Foresman.  Howevalley staff did indicate they would be receptive to choosing the district wide suggestion.  More information will be presented.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:55 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, February 27, 2005 at 2:45 p.m. in the school library.

